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TRIGG MINERALS JOINS U.S. OTCQB MARKET 
 

Trigg Minerals Limited (ASX: TMG| OTCQB: TMGLF) ("Trigg" or the "Company") is pleased to 
announce it has qualified to trade on the OTCQB market under the symbol TMGLF and will 
commence trading as of 11 February 2025 in the United States. 
 
The dual listing of Trigg’s ordinary shares on the OTCQB offers improved trading accessibility for U.S. 
based investors and increased liquidity, allowing U.S. investors to trade TMG ordinary shares in U.S. 
dollars during U.S. market hours. The exchange enables engagement with U.S. capital markets, data 
providers, and media outlets, ensuring that U.S. investors have direct and real time access to the 
same high-quality information and disclosures available to Australian investors.  
 
Trigg is also currently in several discussions with US counterparties in relation to critical funding 
initiatives and exploring synergies in advancing the high grade WCC deposit and its large scale 
exploration portfolio. 
 
Executive Chairman Timothy Morrison said, “Having our shares accessible to investors in the U.S. is 
an important step for Trigg as we continue to explore and develop our portfolio of antimony and 
precious metal projects in New South Wales. There is growing global awareness and interest in 
antimony, given China’s changing stance on the metal, and that has placed the spotlight on 
companies that can develop antimony projects and deliver them into the market.  
 
“Trading on the OTCQB makes investing more accessible to a broader global investment community, 
and will allow Trigg to build stronger partnerships with international investors and other 
stakeholders as interest in critical mineral supply chain development continues to grow.” 
 
The ability to trade in Trigg’s existing ordinary shares on the ASX will not be affected by having the 
OTCQB listing, and no new ordinary shares have been issued. Information provided by the Company 
to the ASX will now also be uploaded to the OTC Markets platform for US investors. 

 

Announcement authorised for release by the Board of Trigg Minerals Limited.   
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